Hull 27th June, 1960,

S.8, "WHITFLEET".

Dear Sir,

Further to your memorandum of the 20th May last
and our reply of the 22nd instant, we now enclose
herewith, for your information, a copy of a letter
addressed by the Owners to our Grimsby Office
regarding the demolition of this vessel,

With regard to the final paragraph of the Owners'
letter requesting the issue of a certificate for
towage purposes, we understand our Grimsby Surveyors
have this matter in hand and will be communicating
with you in due course,

Yours faitHfully,
The girveyors,
per:- .
The Secretary, ]
LONDON.
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